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Dear Mr. Levy:

The Alabama Department of Epvironmental Management (ADEM or the Department) and the
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) have reviewed Fort McClellan’s submittal of the Final Site
Investigation (SI) Report and Decision Document for the Anniston Army Depot, Former Shell Tapping
Area, Parcel 208(7). .

Based on Fort McClellan’s analytical data, the Department agrees that the limited number «f exceedences
of various contaminant levels in site media are of insufficient magnitude to pose a potential threat to
human and ecological receptors at Parcel 208(7).

The Department concurs with Fort McClellan’s recommendation that Parcel 208(7) be designated as No
Further Action and unrestricted reuse.

For any questions concerning this matter, please contact Mr. Philip Stroud at 334-270-5646 or via email
at pns(@adem.state.al.us.

Sincerely,

L.

Wm. Gerald Hardy, Chief
Land Division

WGH/MH/mal/:L:Gov Serv Sec/Harrison/Fort McClellan/SIR Shell Tapping Parcel 208(7).doc

cc: Mr. Doyle Brittain/EPA Region 4
Mr. Jim Grassiano/ADEM
Mr. Philip Stroud/ADEM
Mr. Mark Harrison/ADEM
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Mr. Philip Stroud
Alabama Department of Environmental Management

Hazardous Waste Branch, Land Division
1400 Coliseum Boulevard

PO Box 301463

Montgomery, AL 36110-2059

SUBIJ: Final Site Investigation Report and Decision Document, Former Shell Tapping Area,
Parcel 208(7); Fort McClellan
Dear Mr. Stroud:

' The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has reviewed the subject documents and as
agreed upon in the February 20-23, 2002, On Board Review considers them approvable. As
ADEM considers appropriate, please transmit these comments to Fort McClellan (FTMC). If

you have any questions, please call me at (404) 562-8549.

Doyle\T. Brittain
Senior Remedial Project Manager

Sincerely,

cc: Ron Levy, FTMC
Lisa Holstein, FTMC
Ellis Pope, USA/COE
Jeanne Yacoub, IT
Daniel Copeland, CEHNC-OE-DC
Maj. Wayne Sartwell, ALANG
Maj. Bemie Case, ALANG
Hugh Vick, Gannett-Fleming
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